
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings 

We hope you all are in best of your health. This is the phase where  you 

can spend quality time with your family , impart good values ,involve 

yourself in constructive activities. “THINK POSITIVE, STAY POSITIVE” 

As per the declaration of Promotion , your ward had been promoted to the 

next grade. The assignments are sent to you since 1st April ’20 , aiming to 

keep our students engaged in learning process. So parents we need your 

support to ensure that all the kids are solving the assignments. The 

knowledge should not be restricted to the particular grade, instead it should 

be wide focusing on  the academic, emotional, psychological development 

in a natural way.  

Apart from assignments you can occupy your child to practice cursive 

writing, pattern drawing , learn spelling of five new words daily with 

meaning and make sentences  so as to enhance vocabulary skills, help in 

household chores and listen to value based stories of your faith. 
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